
 

 
 
 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 2021 
 
 
 
I have pleasure in enclosing the accounts for the Annual Conference of Local Dental 
Committees for the twelve month period ending on 31 October 2020. 
 
I am very grateful to the Conference auditors, Jonathan Randall and Bruce Porteous with 
whom I have conferred in preparing the accounts. 
 
The 2019/2020 financial year was a mixture of pre and post COVID.  The first few months 
were relatively normal in relation to claims on the Conference fund, and the last few were 
mostly reduced claims for virtual meetings, but increased claims for officers having to deal 
with cancellations and the setting up of the virtual conference. 
 
I virtually exhausted the fund in order to maintain our financial obligations while also delaying 
requesting contributions from LDCs until October instead of the usual April as there was so 
much uncertainty for all of us.   
 
I am most grateful to all of the 94 LDCs for paying their contributions to Conference funds so 
speedily. 
 
We have all learned so much about virtual and hybrid events over the last 12 months and I 
am very confident that the innovations for this year’s conference will build on the 2020 event 
to provide an efficient and professional platform. 
 
Please do contact me should you or other LDC members have specific questions about the 
LDC Conference accounts. 
 
Email: ldc.conference.treasurer@gmail.com 
 
 
With best wishes for an excellent virtual LDC Conference this year. 
 
 

 
 
PETER HODGKINSON 
HONORARY TREASURER 
ANNUAL CONFERENCE OF LDCs 
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